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Comments: Please consider additional access to our forests as you plan management in North Georgia.  There

is a huge demand for more public access via designated motor vehicle access.  The current ORV  trails are over

used and crammed into relatively small tracks of land.  Motorized access trails can help more people hit their kids

outside in a family friendly environment.  Currently, most people have to utilize private riding areas which are

crowded and dangerous.  We need longer trails to keep the impact to a manageable level and there are many

volunteers to help with trail maintenance.  Please take a moment to review how West Virginia utilized the Hatfield

McCoy trails to help small communities thrive near outdoor activities.


